
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
My name is Kate Geary and I live and vote in Ashland, OR.  I strongly support HB 2927, the National 
Popular Vote, and urge the Senate Rules Committee to report the bill to the Senate floor for a vote.  
Twice in my voting life the winner of the popular vote lost the election.  How democratic is that??? 
Please vote this out of committee as is without change and without referring it to the voters.  Thank you 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Kate Geary 
190 Walker Ave 
Ashland, OR 97520-1314 
(541) 301-1069 
 
 

 


